
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration 

FROM: Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer for Project Delivery 

RE: SOQ Evaluation and Short-list Recommendation 
Bridge Package 16 
Contract ID 3962240 

DATE: February 15, 2023 

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) received five responses to the 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above referenced project.  

The Evaluation Committee met on February 13-14, 2023, to review and score five responsive 
qualification statements. As a result, the committee recommends three teams to advance to the 
Request for Proposals (RFP) phase of the selection process.   

The three teams recommended for advancement are: 

E.S. Wagner Company, LLC
Palmetto Infrastructure, Inc.
United-Reeves JV

If you approve the advancement of the three recommended teams to the RFP phase of the 
selection process, please indicate by signing below. 

Approval: 
Madeleine Hendry, Acting Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration 

CW:cw 

Madeleine Hendry Digitally signed by Madeleine Hendry 
Date: 2023.02.15 15:13:44 -05'00'


